
 

 

October 15, 2020 
 
CATCA MEMBERS  
RE: Retirement Notice 
 

Dear Members: 

We write to inform you that CATCA Pacific Regional Vice President, Mr. Scott Shields, has 

tendered his resignation to NAV Canada and the CATCA Executive Board, effective October 29, 

2020. 

Mr. Shields has dedicated many years to CATCA and the representation of our Members during 

his career.  In his many roles as Regional Vice President for the last fourteen years, as a CATCA 

Executive Board Member, a Contract Committee Member in every round since 2004, or a local 

branch representative in Vancouver ACC, Scott has approached his work with the highest 

integrity and regard when representing all Members. 

Scott has been an invaluable resource and expert on many issues faced by our Association. 

While the entire CATCA Executive Board wishes him all the best in his retirement and future 

endeavours, his knowledge and professionalism in conducting day to day business will be 

missed. 

On behalf of all CATCA Members and the CATCA Executive Board, we take this opportunity to 

thank Mr. Shields for his time, leadership, dedication and the knowledge he has shared to make 

CATCA the strong Association it is today. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 
 
Doug Best       Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 


